tekcetera) 10-Year Anniversary

10 Months of Giving Thanks

For the next 10 months, the Tekcetera team will be found serving food at local
shelters, hosting free computer training workshops, participating in beach
clean-up efforts, sending care packages to military troops, making monetary
donations, and much more.

The 10 Months of Giving Thanks initiative will culminate at a hosted reception
during the month of November, appropriately around the Thanksgiving holiday.

Nominate a nonprofit by contacting pr@tekcetera.com

Our First Month of Giving:

w= 10Y Drive

for children with cancer

Children’s Hospital of Orange County
is in need of gift cards,
single-piece toys and infant toys.

Toy donations may be made through
Feb. 15 af the Tekcetera headquarters:

3 MacArthur Place, Suite 870
Santa Ana, CA 92707

or by calling (855) 838-1822

The Tekcetera team will personally
deliver toys the children at the
Children’s Hospital of Orange County
on February 22" at 3:30 p.m.

Join our Community
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http://www.linkedin.com/company/tekcetera-inc.
http://www.facebook.com/TekceteraInc
https://twitter.com/#!/tekcetera
http://www.tekcetera.com

